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DISPOSAL OF PROPERTIES IN LONDON, UNITED KINGDOM 

 
 

Further to the announcements by Hwa Hong Corporation Limited (the “Company” 

and together with its subsidiaries the “Group”) on 11 June 2014 in connection with 

the disposal of the Group’s interest in the properties located at 12-16 Clerkenwell 

Road, London EC1 and 5-8 Sutton Street, London EC1 (the “Properties”), the 

Board of Directors is pleased to announce that its 82%-owned subsidiary, Capital 

Hatton Limited has completed the sale of the Properties on 15 September 2014. 

 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
Lee Soo Wei 
Chief Financial Officer 
 
16 September 2014 
 
 


